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16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from St. Columba’s School, New Delhi. 

 

This is to inform you that w.e.f. today, 16th September 2022, school fees will not be 

collected through the Redox app. As informed earlier, parents should download 

payment receipts of the fees they have already paid. These will continue to be available 

till the end of the month. 

 

Over the next few days, the school office will make every effort to have all relevant fee 

data migrated and up to date on the E-Care App. 

 

When the school is ready to resume the collection of fees through the E-Care App, 

we shall have the feature activated and will inform all to resume payment through 

the E-Care App. For this, every parent needs to ensure that they have installed and 

logged into the App. 

 

Through dialogue with HDFC Bank and Franciscan Solutions E-Care team, we have 

ensured that no convenience fees will be charged while paying the school fees henceforth. 

It is our hope that this should encourage all parents to fulfil the obligation of paying the 

school fees for their child in time. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Br. Robert Fernandes 
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